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If one looks at Ann Arbor water and wastewater treatment, then one is surprised by the rapid progress
and innovation. We do not see this happening at GLWA operations, even when one board member is
from Ann Arbor and CEO once worked for Ann Arbor public works. We need to follow Ann Arbor's good
example. Saulius Simoliunas, 665 W. Warren Ave, Detroit, MI 28201, saulius@ieee.org
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